
TOM A.B. FOORT
PAST INTERNATIONAL DIRECTOR

Tom A.B. Foort, of Ouderkerk aan den Ijssel, Zuid Holland, The Netherlands, was
elected to serve a two-year term as a director of the International Association of
Lions Clubs at the association's 7lst annual convention in Denver, Colorado,
USA, June 29-July 2, l988.

Past Director Foort is retired.

A Lion since 1962, Past Director Foort is currently a member of the Rotterdam
Host Lions Club. He has also been a member of clubs in Zaire, Algeria and
Angola. He has held many offices in the association, including club secretary, club
president, zone chairman, district governor and council chairman.

For his contributions to the association, Past Director Foort has received various
awards including the 100% Club President Award, four Extension Awards, two
District Governor Extension Awards, the 100% District Governor Award, six
International President's Awards and the Ambassador of Good Will Award, the
highest honor the association can give to its members.

Active in his community, Past Director Foort holds membership in the Port of
Rotterdam, Marine Club and is a knight in the Order Oranje Nassau. He also
supports scouting and sports activities.

Past Director Foort and his wife, Zizi, have one daughter and two grandsons.
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